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Commodity Futures Trading Commission 
Three Lafayette Centre 
1155 21st Street, NW 
Washington, DC 20581 
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Chicago, IL60606·7499 
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RE: Discontinued Listing of Additional Contract Month for Russell 2000® 
Futures and Options on Futures, E-mini Russell 2000 Futures and Options 
on Futures, and E-mini Russell1000® Futures Submitted per Sec. 5c(c)(1) of 
the CEA and Regulation Sec. 40.6(a) 
CME Submission# 07-85. 

Dear Mr. Stawick: 

Chicago Mercantile Exchange ("CME" or "Exchange") hereby certifies with the 
Commission that it has stopped listing additional contract months for the following futures and 
options on futures. The Exchange certifies that this action complies with the Act and rules 
thereunder. 

Due to the termination of the license agreement between Russell and CME, the 
Exchange will no longer add additional contract months on futures and options on futures for the 
Russell 2000, E-mini Russell 2000 and Russell 1 000. The license agreement covers contract 
month listings through and including the September 2008 contract. Currently, the following 
contract months are listed for trading at the Exchange: December 2007, March 2008, June 2008 
and September 2008. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Ms. Lucy Wang at 312-648-5478 or 
lucy.wang@cmegroup.com or me if any questions arise during the processing of this submission. 
Please reference our CME Submission #07-85 on all future correspondence for this SL!bmission. 

Sincerely, 

IS/ Stephen M. Szarmack 
Director and Associate General Counsel 
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